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Technical Committee 188, Work Group 24, Field of Vision  

 

ISO 11591, Field of vision from the steering position 

  

1. Should the requirements of the automobile industry with regard to visibility be used in the 

boating industry? The requirements for automobile windows are more rigorous than for boat 

windows. 

  

2. Changed the name of the title from helm to steering position. 

 

3. Added a section for human powered craft. 

 

4. Added additional definitions, and discussed the definition of normal condition of use. 

 

5. Reorganized the standard to cover general visibility requirements, power boat requirements, 

sailboat requirements and manually operated boat requirements. 

  

6. Next action: CD will be sent out for DIS review.  

 

7. Next Meeting:  June 2016 in London at ISO standards week. 
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